
Hello all, 
Today brings a touch of fall to the air and as we all know the fall season 
ushers in the beginning of a busy time at the Black Tavern.  
Our first program will be held on Thursday September 15th at 7:00 PM in 
the barn. Patricia Perry of Sneak Peek Productions will present "Under the 
Petticoats".  
 
Have you ever wondered about the day-to-day lives of our Colonial 
ancestors? Were the good old days really that good? Exactly how did one 
use a chamber pot? How many skirts did one woman wear at a time? How 
often did they bathe?  
 
For answers to these and other fascinating questions, schedule some time 
peeking Under the Petticoats. 
 
This program is paid for by a grant from the Dudley Cultural Council and is 
being hosted by Bob Ducharme and Peg Pedersen. Hope we will see you 
there and thanks again to the Dudley Cultural Council for supporting our 
programs. 
 
October 1st brings our 4th Annual Craft Fair to the Tavern that is held in 
conjunction with the Dudley Grange's Annual Apple Festival. Come do 
some Christmas shopping at the Tavern and enjoy some apple crisp and 
other treats across the street at the Grange. Also we are still looking for 
crafters because this event is now growing. The Town of Dudley has given 
us permission to use the town common across from the Tavern and we 
now have more space. If you know of anyone who would like to join our 
Craft Fair call Karen Moseley at 1-860-923-2134. Hope you will come and 
support this event. 
 
Enjoy the beautiful season and please join us for some of our events or just 
stop by and enjoy the rockers on the front porch for a little peace on Dudley 
Hill. 
 


